

STATE OF NEW JERSEY
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
08625
(609) 292-6000

JON S. CORZINE

August 29, 2008

Dear Friends:

As you gather for the workshop and 35<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration of the Human and Civil Rights Association of New Jersey, I would like to extend greetings and best wishes for a most memorable event.

Since its inception, the Human and Civil Rights Association of New Jersey has worked to eliminate intolerance and to promote mutual understanding among diverse racial, religious and ethnic groups. I am pleased to acknowledge and commend the hard working, compassionate members of this Association who have indeed impacted and improved countless lives.

Associations and missions such as these underscore our common humanity and challenge us to make our own communities and our world a better place for ourselves and generations to follow.

Congratulations to the Human and Civil Rights Association of New Jersey and those who have resolved to carry this mission forward.

Best wishes for an enjoyable event.

- Port

Sincerely